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1. The regularly scheduled meeting of the Plan Commission was called to order at 

7:00 p.m. 

 

A quorum was present.  Chairman Patricia Letarte, Teresa Badillo, Giuliano Petrucci, 

Alma Montenegro, William Thorn, Eric Richard (Village Planner), Zoe Heidorn 

(Village Planner)   

 

2. Member Petrucci made a motion to accept the minutes of October 22, 2014 as 

presented.  Member Badillo seconded the motion.  All in favor.  The motion 

carried.               

 

3.   Public Comment:  None.  

 

4.   New Business:  Discussion on Village Projects.  

 

Mr. Richard and Ms. Heidorn updated the Commission on various miscellaneous 

projects, including:  

 

Staff informed the Commission that the Franklin Park O’Hare Industrial Corridor 

Study was adopted this past fall by the Village along with a new Downtown Zoning 

Code. These documents were available for the Plan Commission members at the 

meeting and are available for public review by contacting the Community 

Development Department.  

 

The Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning will begin work on a new 

Comprehensive Plan for the Village this fall.  A copy of the current Comprehensive 

Plan from 2005 was provided to the Commission members at the meeting.  Staff asked 

that the Planning Commission provide comments and/or feedback on all of the 

documents discussed at the next regularly scheduled meeting.    

 

Discussion took place on these documents and related projects. 
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6.   Old Business:   None. 

 

7.  Member Petrucci made a motion to adjourn the meeting of the Plan                     

 Commission. It was seconded by Member Badillo.  The motion was                   

carried.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:43 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Eric Richard 


